
Robinwood 

Year 4 leave for Robinwood Activity 

Centre on Wednesday next week.  They 

are all very excited and we hope they have 

a brilliant 3 days whatever the weather! 

 

Christmas 

 

All our activities are fast approaching.  

Please, if you have any donations for 

our raffles or Wrapping Day in 

particular please bring them into 

school.  Rehearsals are under way for 

our performances and tickets will be 

available from the office from 

Monday 11th December. 

 

 

 

1st December 2017 

 

 

 

  

This Weeks Teacher Awards 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

Breakfast Club 

Our Breakfast Club is so popular now we need 

to have more than one volunteer to help out 

each morning.  If you can spare 45 minutes           

(8.15am – 9.00am) each morning to help serve 

breakfasts please call at the office and let 

us know. 
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Sickness 

We have had quite a few children with a 

sickness bug again this week.  Can we please 

remind you of the Health Protection 

Agency Guidelines that children must be 

excluded from school for 48 hours after 

the last sickness or diarrhoea. 
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